
COLUMBUS, OHIO 43210 

Mr. Don E. Crabtree 
Route L 
Kimberly, Idaho 

Dear Mr. Crabtree: 

1 April 1965 

I have yours of March 25 with its request for 
some Harrison County Indiana flint. 

I am crating and shipping to Dr. Clark either 
Monday or Tuesday, 3 or 4 nodules (depending on 
size), via motor. Unfortunately the large 
quantity of French flint was used and given away 
several years ago leaving only a small sample. 

You might advise Clark of our continued interest 
in chipping technics, and that we are interested 
in obtaining a copy of the film for teaching pur ­
poses. We still have the old 8mm film (by Shetrone ) 
of the Brandon flint knapping . 
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Curator of Archaeology 
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